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UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA | Department of Surgery
TWIN CITIES ) Medical School

Phillips-Wangensteen Building
516 Delaware Street S.E.

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455
Dr, Henry Blackburn

December 29, 19W
Professor and Director

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
1-321 Health Science Unit A W . I>
Campus

Dear Henry,

Many thanks for your kind note, Sally and I are delighted to Larn
that you found our book interesting,

Sally.and I have been away spending a few days in Phoenix and visiting
with Steve and his family in Tucson, Steve was insistent that I should see
their Chief of Cardiology, Dr. Frank Marcus, who has been much in the news
recently for development of antibodies against over-dosage of digitalis,

He had some x-rays of my chest taken and did a cardiogram on me which,
I would infer, corroborates your prior findings, He would appreciate receiving
from you a copy of your most recent cardiogram (EKG), together with your inter~
pretation thereof. He would also value having frod&ureport on the x~ray find~
ings, if significant, of my chest radiographs. .

I am so heavily indebted to you on so many scores, I hesitate to ask this
favor of you, but both our son Steve and our new acquaintance, Frank Marcus,
would appreciate receiving from you the desired information, for which also I
shall be very grateful to you, With many thanks, cordial good wishes, and
best wishes for a 1981 which exceeds your finest expectations from Sally and
me,

Sincerely,

Owen H, Wangensteen, M, D,
Regents' Professor Emeritus
Department of Surgery
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